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Santa Barbara County Employees’ Retirement System 

  

 

 

DATE: April 25, 2023     Agenda Item # 4 

 

TO: SBCERS Real Property Management Committee  

 

FROM: Gregory Levin, CEO 

 

RE: Schipper Construction Contract Update 

 

 

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive and file the update from Greg Levin, CEO on the status of the Schipper 

Construction Contract and/or provide direction to staff for further action. 

 

Summary:  

Schipper Construction was contracted by SBCERS in July 2020 to renovate 130 Robin Hill 

Road property.  Greg Levin will present the status of this contract with Schipper 

Construction. 

 

Attachments: 

• Schipper Invoice 


